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AIS Snapshot Day Samples 150+ Sites

Aquatic Invasive Species (AIS) Snapshot Day is a free, one-day, coordinated event that helps detect early
populations of AIS. By finding AIS before they get well-established, concerned citizens and resource
managers can address these populations with less effort, lower expense, and less ecological damage.

About 100 volunteers visited over 150 sites across the state to search for aquatic and wetland invasive
species on August 5th. Minnesota joined in on the fun and held a similar event called “Starry Trek”,
focused on detecting populations of starry stonewort, a relatively new aquatic invader to both of our
states. This was the first time Minnesota held this type of event, and it was also the first time that lakes
were included in Wisconsin’s Snapshot Day event. Previously, AIS Snapshot Day was limited to sampling
streams.

Many undocumented populations of AIS were discovered during these events, but thankfully, no starry
stonewort was discovered in either state. Findings in Wisconsin included Asian clams and faucet snails,
with the remainder being more common species
like Eurasian watermilfoil, purple loosestrife,
and mystery snails.
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Next year, Wisconsin and Minnesota will once
again team up to host a Snapshot Day in each
state on August 18th, 2018. All training and
equipment is provided to participants at a local
training site.

If you are interested in participating in the 2018
AIS Snapshot Day, contact your county Aquatic
Invasive Species Coordinator or Paul Skawinski,
Statewide Citizen Lake Monitoring Network Volunteer Barb Schmidt discovers a stand of purple
Coordinator (contact info at bottom of this loosestrife during the 2017 AIS Snapshot Day
newsletter). Local training sites are held around

the state and we can set one up near you!
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